
CIRCULAR 

       AUGUST 10, 2025  
 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

“Independence is not just a date on the calendar; it’s a responsibility in our 

hearts.” 
 “This Janmashtami, let Lord Krishna’s wisdom inspire us, and this 

Independence Day, let our freedom remind us — truth, courage, and 

unity are the greatest victories.” 

 

Every year, we celebrate Independence Day to instill national pride. This year too, 

it is a time to come together, understand, and cherish the joy of freedom in its 

truest sense. Alongside, we will also celebrate Krishnastami, embracing the spirit 

of devotion, culture, and tradition that enriches our heritage. 

 

The STEM School is delighted to announce that this year we will be celebrating 

Viksit Bharat Mahotsav and Krishnastami on Friday, August 15, 2025, from 

9:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 

 

We have planned an exciting lineup of activities and cultural performances for our 

parents and students to enjoy, aiming to instill both national pride and a deep 

appreciation for our rich traditions. Please note the following points for August 15, 

2025: 

 

• All classes have to report at regular school times. 

• Attendance is compulsory for students of all classes. A 1000/-rupee fine will 

be levied in the case of absence. 

• Dispersal of the students will be at 12:45 p.m. after the function. 

• Students are to be dressed in their Sports uniform. 

 

Anticipating your support and cooperation.  
 

 
Thanks & Regards,  
STEM School.  


